
18th January, 1912«

Dear Miss fawrenoe,

Mrs. Rackham has written to tell me that she thinks you would 

very likely he willing to spvjak for us on Suffrage. Is this so, 

and after what date might we begin to ask you?

If you have got any time to spare do you think you could 

help us gather together a party of Charwomen to come to the 

Albert Hall Meeting? It would be very nice if we could manage 

something of ths sort, but I think it would probably mean 

arranging one or two small meetings for them first to interest 

them in the question. I am a great enthusiast for Charwomen whom 

I consider the salt of the ea&h axnd as I gather from Pernel that 

you support me, it would be very nice if we could pull something 

off together.

Yours very sincerely,


